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Strong Finish for a Bright Future

Through the faithful generesity of the friends of Northrise, the University has continued its focus of “being excellent at
what is good” and equipping the next generation of Zambia's leaders. Here are just a few highlights from this past year:

Over 90% of our students successfully transitioned to online learning.

Both a new 120-student dormitory and a new classroom complex for our School of Nursing will be ready when
classes begin in early February. Thanks to the generosity of our donors these buildings are fully funded.
Construction was begun on Alumni House, a six-bedroom home on campus designed to house visitors and
special events.

$607,462 was raised for the ONE STUDENT Scholarship Program, an increase of 12% over 2019.

Northrise undergraduate and graduate students are thriving at Dordt, Baylor, and

Grand Canyon Universities.

2021 will also be a challenging year for Northrise. But thanks to your generous provision we have significantly increased
classroom and dormitory capacity enabling us to welcome increased student enroliment. Thank You!

On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff of Northrise University and the Northrise University Initiative staff in the US,
we want to thank you for your love, prayers, and support. Your investment is an encouragement and blessing and
enables us to continue our vision to “Empower the people of Zambia, ONE STUDENT at a time".

The best is yet to come,

Jeff Goble
Executive Director
Northrise University Initiative
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